be willing to change back if the new hours are not successful; a motion to try out the new hours was
made by Sandy, seconded by Kathy, carried

C. The intent to apply for construction aid is due June 16; Mark will work up numbers for work needed:
firewall,ceiling replacement, fire exit (someone from the fire department is coming to take a look),heat
and AC, board will have to prioritize work to be done, Mark will have the numbers by the end of May;
should be getting funding soon from the last

D. Two applicants for library assistant: Diane Wolcott and Lauren Hughes (college student); no decision,
John was given choice to be available for his shifts on Friday and Saturday or not work and he chose
not to return to work

E. Discussion was held on the donation of a long arm for quilting and all were in favor; Jim left it to the
library director to determine if there is a need or want by the patrons; Kathy and her husband will deliver
and set it up and Kathy will provide training

Trustee concerns: none
Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Pam, seconded by Jim and so done at 5:40 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Sandy Shaffer, substitute for secretary



